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Donna Conkling

From: Barbara Wabeck <barbarawabeck@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2017 12:06 AM

To: Mayor

Cc: Clerk's Department

Subject: Regarding Article 

Dear Mr. Mayor and the Board of Trustees,  When I appeared at the Board meeting to learn how Mr Ryan came to asses 

our properties ,he could not produce the essential mathematical model to justify his evaluations  As I said to the Mayor, 

the Board and the assessor., the errors made in the first assessment I could point to and  therefore were rectified. 

Others pointed out the faults and inconsistencies in Ryan's Reval. Nevertheless, the Ryan Evaluation was accepted and 

passed.Thus an Article 78. 

 In the "Scarsdale Inquirer" on Friday ,the Scarsdale Assessor stated that the Ryan reevaluation was"a big mistake".  Why 

can't the Mayor  and the Board do the same and put an end to this sad travesty. 

Sincerely yours, 

 Barbara Wabeck 

 

 

Sent from my iPad 


